

Staff Council News • Meeting #296 • November 13, 2018

Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update!

UAF Safety Minute

Ice Cleats: It's that time of year again: Risk Management has <u>ice cleats</u> available for the UAF community. You do not have to physically be in Fairbanks to receive a pair of ice cleats; rural campuses are eligible for participation in this program as well!

Snow Removal: Facilities Services has a presentation on the snow removal process at UAF available for your review. The current snow removal and maintenance schedule is also available. If you find an area on campus which needs immediate attention in the winter months, you can report a Snow or Ice Condition directly to the Facilities Services employee servicing that particular area of campus.

Faculty Senate

Faculty Senate is currently working on an extended leave policy for students which would allow students to make up work after an extended period of time missed. The new travel system is on target to come online in January 2019. It will be phased in through larger departments across all campuses first, before being released to everyone by June 2019.

For more information on thefollowed by salaries outside of "competitive range" (10% of median). If employees are outside the mean by more than 10%, they will be brought up to within that range, however they will not move if

broohn

<u>UAF October Blood Drive - Thank you!</u> UAF's blood drive was a success thanks to you!

In total, almost 100 people were able to donate, contributing 85 units of blood. This equates to potentially saving 255 lives in Alaska! Here is the

campuses during Staff Recognition Day events. Additionally, Rural Affairs is working on accessibility to Summermester and Wintermester courses for rural students.

Staff Affairs Committee: Staff Affairs continues to work on a few resolutions surrounding policy and regulation for term-funded employment at UAF.